
 

 

       
1st May 2015 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Y1 Trip Reminder: Lower Moss Educational Nature Reserve 

 
In preparation for our trip to Lower Moss Educational Nature Reserve next week, we would like to 
remind all parents and carers to ensure your child has appropriate clothing for the trip.  
 
We’re starting the day with a nature walk, which is likely to be wet and muddy, so please make sure 
your child is wearing appropriate shoes (preferably waterproof wellies), has a warm, waterproof coat, 
and their packed lunch (if they are bringing their own packed lunch from home). 
 
As usual, school jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 
school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will 
be provided. 
 
Thank you for your continued support; we are really looking forward to taking the children on this lovely 
trip! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Helen Savage 
Year 1 Teacher 


